



NEWSLETTER

KSP Newsletter May 2021

<u>Springtime trivia</u>: If you love the Spring or live in the north, there is nothing more refreshing and beautiful than the sprouting of flowers and greenery. The first of the Spring flowers are typically irises, lilacs (my fave), lilies, daffodils and dandelions. With everything blooming and coming to life again, allergies are on the rise. Over 17 million outpatient visits occur every year regarding allergies, mostly during the Spring & Fall.

All of us here at KSP have been in our new facility for a few months now. We are all feeling right at home. We look forward to many successful years of manufacturing quality products that you have come to know and we are excited to add a few new items to our product line....more info on that coming soon!

We are also a bit excited to see the light at the end of this Covid tunnel. It seems that day by day and week by week a bit of normalcy is creeping back in. I saw a sample of it this past weekend...I went to B.J's Warehouse and I couldn't find a parking spot. Instead of getting frustrated I found myself smiling. I smiled because people are becoming more confident about being back in the general public. This gives me hope that we will be able to enjoy seeing some of our friends this year. KSP is registered for ALOA in Orlando this year. Our first Trade Show in over a year!! We will be there July 30th & 31st in Booth #200 - please come say hello, we miss you very much!

KSP 2021 Summer Shutdown:

July 5th thru July 9th Reopen on July 12th

Please Plan Accordingly!



KSP—Killeen Security Products

43 Sword Street

Auburn, MA 01501

800-577-5397 www.iccore.com





Click on fb button above for some great product info!!